
 

Northern Districts Cricket Association presents an opportunity for four suitably qualified 
people to join its Board. A list of desired attributes include: 

• A minimum of two (2) female directors  

• A minimum of one (1) director having strong high-performance sport knowledge 
(cricket preferred) 

• A minimum of one (1) director having strong organisational change/Human Resource 
experience 

• A minimum of one (1) director having willingness and appropriate experience to chair  

• A minimum of one (1) director having community sport knowledge (cricket preferred)  

• A minimum of one (1) director having strong health and safety, and risk management 
experience in the sporting organisation or not-for-profit sector. 

The ND Board, over time, wishes to be more representative of its constituents.  That is, ND 
Cricket would like to see a Board that has representation from both genders, from different 
age brackets, and include a mix of ethnic groups including Maori.  

The capacity to commit a reasonable amount of unpaid time and energy is also assumed to 
be a given for people looking to secure a place on the ND Board.   

To apply please email your covering letter and CV to Chief Executive ben@ndca.co.nz by 
COB Friday 11th October 2019. 
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